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Our wildlife, fish and ecosystems must be protected from wasteful water management practices that threaten many
ways of living, including those of fishermen, wildlife enthusiasts and those of us who treasure the beauty of the
Delta. 

Though it is tempting to drain the swamp and feed those with grass, we urge Californians instead to practice water
conservation steps that will make it unnecessary to drain the Delta.  We urge more work done by our officials to
have thousands if not millions of residents wasting water on unnecessary outside irrigation. 

If even that was accomplished, we wouldn’t need to deprive farmers of water.  There would be plenty.  It is quite
well documented. 

Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,

Dr. Sam Johnson
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